
 

 

 

       11 Ironmonger Lane, London EC2V 8EY 

 

 

29 May 2013 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

We are writing to advise you that we will be relocating to new offices on Monday 3rd June 2013.  

 

Our new address is:  

 

Floor 2 

1 Bartholomew Lane 

London 

EC2N 2AX 

 

Please note that there is no change to our email address, telephone number and fax number. 

 

Please could you ensure that all relevant individuals within your organisation are duly notified of the 

above so as to ensure that effective 3
rd

 June 2013 all future correspondence is sent to our new 

address as appropriate? 

 

Yours faithfully/sincerely  

 

 

 

AUTONOMOUS RESEARCH LLP 

 


